
 

 

Our PTA are offering all Scargill children the chance to watch a Christmas 

movie in school with their friends. 

On Friday 17th December, children can stay after school and watch a movie 

whilst enjoying a drink and some sweet treats for the price of £2.50 per child. 

You can give your permission and payment through the school’s Parent Pay 

System. The deadline to book a seat for your child is 2pm on 10th December. 

The children will stay behind at school and remain with the staff and children in 

their year team. After the movie, parents must collect their child via the usual 

playground pick-up. Teachers will dismiss children to their parents from their 

classrooms. It will be dark so please bring a torch and light up your faces so 

teachers can spot you. No child is permitted to walk home independently after 

this event. All children MUST be collected by an adult at 5 pm. 

 

Many thanks, Scargill PTA.  


